
Subject: [Fwd: FONVCA letters]
Date: Wed, 06 Feb 2002 17:30:17 -0800

From: Brian Platts <brian_platts@telus.net>
To: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>

Subject: Re: FONVCA letters
Date: Wed, 06 Feb 2002 17:05:58 -0800

From: Bill Tracey <bill_tracey@telus.net>
Organization: Systek Engineering Ltd.

To: Agnes Hilsen <ahilsen@district.north-van.bc.ca>
CC: "'Fonvca@fonvca.org'" <Fonvca@fonvca.org>

Dear Ms. Hilsen

Thank you for your response.  I did hear from Mr. Sigston re the noise bylaw
letter, and look forward to hearing from him again some time next week.

Re the anti-SLAPP letter, I am surprised that you seem to not have received it.
However, I am pleased that it will now be circulated to council.  I look forward
to receiving a response after council has considered it.

Sincerely,
Bill Tracey

Agnes Hilsen wrote:

> Dear Mr. Tracey:
>
> Our research indicates the following:
>
> Your letter dated December 31 entitled "Construction Noise Bylaw" was
> received in the Clerk's Office on January 2.  An acknowledgement card was
> sent from the Clerk's Office indicating that the letter had been circulated
> to the members of Council on January 7 via their Information Package.  The
> card also indicated that the letter had been referred to Mr. Zerr to handle
> and advise since the Noise Bylaw is within his area of expertise.
>
> I understand that staff are reviewing FONVCA's request for changes to the
> Bylaw in order that they may provide Council with relevant information
> before further action is considered. Mr. Sigston has advised me that he has
> discussed this matter with you and will be responding further shortly.
> Individual Council members may, of course, also choose to respond to your
> letter.  This is in keeping with Council's policy for handling of
> correspondence addressed to Mayor and Council.
>
> Unfortunately, your letter dated January 14 entitled "Anti-SLAPP
> Legislation" does not appear to have been received in our office.  Our
> Administrative Coordinator, Mr. Fleming, conducted a search and there is no
> record of our receipt of this letter.  We will ensure that a copy of that
> letter is provided to the members of Council in today's Information Package.
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>
> Yours truly,
>
> Agnes Hilsen
> Municipal Clerk
>
> -----Original Message-----
> From: Bill Tracey [mailto:bill_tracey@telus.net]
> Sent: February 5, 2002 5:31 PM
> To: Agnes Hilsen
> Cc: 'Fonvca@fonvca.org'
> Subject: FONVCA letters
>
> Ms. Hilsen
>
> My letters on behalf of FONVCA, dated Dec 31, 2001 and Jan 14, 2002
> (copies attached) remain unanswered as of this date.
>
> I received an acknowledgement card on January 7 regarding the December
> letter, stating that Richard Zerr would deal with it, but have heard
> nothing from him.
>
> I have not received an acknowledgement of the second letter.
>
> I must point out that both letters are addressed to "Mayor and
> Council".  On that basis, I expect to receive a reply from the Mayor, or
> from yourself at the direction of Mayor and Council.  I will not be
> satisfied by a reply that has not been considered by Council.
>
> Sincerely,
> Bill Tracey
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